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STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)

Staffing
We are excited to have the following staff members join the Central Nine team this school year!
Kaylie Dowell - Medical Assisting Instructor
Trudy Holtsclaw - Instructional Assistant
Shaun Martin - Academic Integration Specialist
Donna Owen - Instructional Assistant
Charles Roberts - Landscape Management Instructor
Donita Salter - Landscape Management Instructional Assistant

Welcome Back!
Our first week back was a huge success! Things went smoothly and there is exciting energy permeating the campus as we celebrate
Careers for 50 Years!

Student Orientation / School Safety

This week, students viewed Student Orientation and School Safety videos to get familiar with campus faces, procedures, and protocols.
Feedback from instructors was very positive. We look forward to conducting these sessions in person next year in our new multi-purpose
room!

Meet the Instructor Night
Meet the Instructor Night will take place next Tuesday from 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Evaluation

Instructors will be informed of their evaluator by August 15. Michelle Augustine, CTE Innovation Coach, will begin coaching sessions with
newer teachers (5 years or less experience) this month. Formal evaluations by Mr. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta will begin later this
month.

STUDENT SERVICES

Marketing/Recruiting
Student Services staff was out most of the month. Upon our return, we created orientation video's to show to all new students. Several
staff members worked the Central Nine booth at the Johnson County Fair.

Administration - Student Services Office

Student Services staff processed all student drops/additions and changes to students schedules and continued to work with partner
schools to find the right fit for each student. We continued to refine the NLPS course codes given to us by the Governor's Workforce
Cabinet. An E-Sports program was reviewed for a potential partnership.

Supportive Services
Student Services staff continue to support the ancillary programs such as AVMT and Paul Mitchell with off-site programming,

registrations and enrollments.

GWEC Canvas course was prepared for the new program year and forms were updated with new timelines and deadlines.




